MARYLAND DEPARTMENT OF THE ENVIRONMENT

AIR AND RADIATION ADMINISTRATION
APPLICATION FOR A PERMIT TO CONSTRUCT

DOCKET #09-20

COMPANY: Vaughn Greene Funeral Services, PA
LOCATION: 4905 York Road, Baltimore, MD 21212

APPLICATION: Installation of a Matthews Environmental Solutions Power-Pak Il Plus human
crematory.

ITEM DESCRIPTION

1 Notice of Application and Opportunity to Request an
Informational Meeting

2 Permit to Construct Application Forms:

Form 5 Application for
Processing/Manufacturing
Equipment

Form 5EP Emission Point Data

Form 5A Summary of Demonstrations for
Meeting the Ambient Impact
Requirement

Form 5T Toxic Air Pollutants (TAP) Emissions
Summary and Compliance
Demonstration

3 Calculations of Emissions

4 Zoning Approval Letter



DEPARTMENT OF THE ENVIRONMENT
AIR AND RADIATION ADMINISTRATION

NOTICE OF APPLICATION AND
OPPORTUNITY TO REQUEST AN INFORMATIONAL MEETING

The Maryland Department of the Environment, Air and Radiation Administration (ARA)
received a permit-to-construct application from Vaughn Greene Funeral Services, PA on June 8,
2020 for the installation of a Matthews Environmental Solutions Power-Pak Il Plus human
crematory. The proposed installation will be located at 4905 York Road, Baltimore, MD 21212.

The application and other supporting documents are available for public inspection on the
Department’s website. Look for Docket #09-20 at the following link:

https://mde.maryland.gov/programs/Permits/AirManagementPermits/Pages/index.aspx

Pursuant to the Environment Article, Section 1-603, Annotated Code of Maryland, the
Department will hold an informational meeting to discuss the application and the permit review
process if the Department receives a written request for a meeting within 10 working days from the
date of the second publication of this notice. All requests for an informational meeting should be
emailed to Ms. Shannon Heafey at shannon.heafey@maryland.gov.

Further information may be obtained by contacting Ms. Shannon Heafey by email at
shannon.heafey@maryland.gov or by phone at (410) 537-4433.

George S. Aburn, Jr., Director
Air and Radiation Administration




































. BALTIMORE CITY

DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING &
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT

June 04, 2020

Wright, Constable & Skeen, LLP

c/o J. Neil Lanzi

102 W. Pennsylvania Avenue, Suite 406
Towson, MD 21204

Re: 4903-4907 York Road

Dear Mr. Lanzi:
This letter is in response to your zoning inquiry for the above referenced property.
Please be advised that the subject property is located in a C-2 Commercial District
and authorized for use as funeral home in compliance with all applicable zoning
regulations. Per Subsection 1-306(s)(2) of the Zoning Code, a funeral home use
includes the use of the premises for a crematorium. The use as stated would be
allowed in conjunction with the existing funeral home. Our records show no
zoning violations with respect to this property.
- Should you have any additional questions regérding this matter, please contact the

Zoning Office at 410-396-4126.

Sincerely,

coffrey Veale
Zoning Administrator

Bernard C. “Jack” Young, Mayor - Michael Braverman, Housing Commissioner
417 East Fayette Street - Baltimore, MD 21202 - 443-984-5757 - dhcd.baltimorecity.gov
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